
M
ILV

E
R

T
O

N
 C

O
M

M
U

N
IT

Y
 P

R
IM

A
R

Y
 SC

H
O

O
L A

N
D

 P
R

E-SC
H

O
O

L 

 FRIDAY FLYER 
Newsletter No. 2 
18th September 2020 

Headteacher: Mr R Stead 
Tel: 01823 400439  

Pre-School Tel: 01823 400243 
office@milvertonprimary.co.uk 

www.milvertonprimary.co.uk 

Opening Hours 
School - 8.45am - 3.15pm 

Office - 8.30am - 4pm  
Morning club - 8.15am 
Clubs 3.15pm –4.30pm 

Pre-School: 8am—4.30pm 

Diary Dates 
Forest School Wednesdays: 
Class 5—23rd September 
Class 4—30th September 
Class 3—7th October 
Class 2—14th October 
Class 1—21st October 
Class R—4th November 
Please can children wear wellies 
and bring in their school shoes to 
change into.  
 

Bikeability Dates 
Class 6—12 & 13th October 
Class 5—15 & 16th October  
 

Inset Day 
Friday 23rd October 
 

Half Term Break 
Monday 26th to Friday 30th Oct 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We continue to adjust to school life in these difficult covid-times.  Our guidance 
from Public Health England and the Department for Education about when a 
child should not come into school is clear, and we need your support to keep 
everyone as safe as possible. So, if your child has ANY ONE of the symptoms 
below, please keep him/her at home for at least 10 days or until they have had 
a negative Covid-19 test:  
 - A new continuous cough; 
 - A high temperature; 
 - A loss of, or change to their sense of smell or taste. 
Their brothers or sisters must also be kept away from school or pre-school for 
14 days, or until they have had a negative Covid-19 test result.  Your child’s 
teachers will supply websites for you to continue your child’s education.  If 
someone in the same household has a symptom, please test and keep your 
child/children home from school while waiting for the result.  Please tell us as 
soon as you know the result of a test.  For more information, please phone the 
NHS helpline on 119.  Doing all of this will help us keep our school open, and 
the community as safe as we can.  Thank you for your continued support. 
                                                     Mr R Stead  

OUTSTANDING LEARNERS OF 
THE WEEK 

Pre-
School 

Evie for her excellent 
sounding out and 
blending of small 
words! Wow! 

Class R Ffion for fantastic 
perseverance and 
determination  and 
mastering the climbing 
frame. 

Class 1  Amelia and Harry for 
being so enthusiastic 
and focussed in all 
their learning.  

Class 2  Wilf for being 
enthusiastic in class 
and offering lots of 
answers in discussions.  

Class 3 Iris for her detailed 
observational drawings 
of rocks in Science. 

Class 4 Isla V for reading 5 
books in a week! Bertie 
for always being so 
incredibly polite. 

Class 5 Mia M for the 
perseverance and 
resilience she has 
shown this week. 

Class 6 Bea for sketching an 
imaginative tree spirit 
during Forest School. 

On Wednesday 16th September 2020, Class 6 enjoyed a busy day at Forest 
School. We had lots of fun activities to do. We started by playing some PE 
games including the Milverton favourite of ‘1,2,3 Where Are You?’ Next, we 
learnt a lot about trees and plants within our school grounds and had to iden-
tify different leaves in a game of leaf bingo. Then we had to choose a tree and 
think of clues to describe it. Our partners had to try and identify the tree from 
the clues.  After break, we had to be creative and draw a spirit or a monster 
to guard our tree. Our drawings had to be detailed and show features of the 
spirit/monster because in the afternoon we had fun making clay models of 
them. In the afternoon we had time to reflect on things that we were thankful 
for and think of a wish. We shared these with our friends and enjoyed having 
hot chocolate around the fire circle. Finally, we were tasked with harvesting 
the apples in our school grounds. There were 3 buckets full! On Thursday, we 
had a chance to taste the apples and they were lovely and sweet. We also 
practised our peeling and cutting skills and chopped the apples into slices. We 
then used a food dehydrator to make apple crisps. The apple crisps tasted 
yummy! Thank you to the adults for a great day.                by Ben and George 
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